
Dear Committee on Judiciary, 

I support HB 2739 to protect Oregon’s agriculture from the losses caused by unsolicited GMO 
contamination.  Farmers who specialize in non-GMO production, which is what most consumers prefer, 
must be fairly compensated by the patent holders of these contaminating genes.  Let those who have 

created the risks, bear the costs. 
Sincerely, 
Marta Boyett & Jeff Adams 
89819 Demming Road 
Elmira, OR  97437  
 


